
Dear all, 
This week it has been fantastic to welcome our 
Nursery parents into school.  I would also like to 
thank all the parents who attended this week’s 
Parents Evening.  A big thank you to the teaching staff 
for their preparations ahead of the evening , we hope 
all parents found the evening informative and came 
away with a clear understanding of their child’s 
achievements and next steps in learning.  If you have 
not yet booked a slot to see your child’s class teacher, 
please visit the Parent Evening website  to book a slot 
for Monday 26th March. 
 

Today in school we have all enjoyed playing our part 
in supporting the charity Sports Relief.  The children 
looked fitness ready in their sporting outfits and 
enjoyed rising to the challenge of completing our 
Broadoak assault course.  As Sports Lead, Mr Tinker 
briefed the staff this morning, talking them through 
the course.  He led by example and completed the 
course in 1 minute and 6 seconds.  Check out Twitter 
to view his attempt!  As a result of the event, we have 
managed to raise £372 for the great cause.  Well 
done everyone for such great effort and kind 
contributions. 
Have a lovely weekend.  Mrs. Karen Wild. 

Friday 23rd March 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
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Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Additional letters sent out this week: 
 Y6 Leavers Hoodies 
 Summer Term Toast 
These have been emailed out and can be viewed from 
the letters section of the website. 

Dates for your Diary 

26th Mar 
Parents Evening - Rec - Y6 (4pm-
7pm) 

27th Mar 
Non Uniform Day - Easter Egg 
Donation 

28th Mar 
Easter Bingo Night (6:30pm - 
8:00pm) 

29th Mar 
Reception Easter Bonnet Parade 
(9:00am) 

29th Mar 
Nursery Easter Bonnet Parade 
(11:15am & 2:45pm) 

29th Mar Break up for Easter Break 

16th Apr School Re-opens 

19th Apr PTA Meeting - 6pm 

20th Apr Girls Football Tournament 

23rd - 25th  Apr 5W Residential Visit—Lledr Hall  

25th - 27th Apr 5S Residential Visit—Lledr Hall  

2nd May Class Photograph Day 

Fun Food Friday 
This week brings us to the end of our evaluation 
period. It has been great to get children’s feedback 
and have used to influence our future menu choices. 
Todays pupil evaluation is as follows: 

Home Made Burgers 

 Infants  
58% 

 Juniors 
76% 

Easter Fun at Broadoak 
Next week we will be celebrating Easter in school. 
Remember the closing date for the colouring 
competition is Monday 26th March. We are also 
looking forward to welcoming our Early Years parents 
to our Easter Bonnet Parades. Timings for these 
events are stated in the ‘Dates for your Diary’ section 
of the newsletter. We look forward to seeing your 
creations. We also have tickets left for our Easter 
Bingo night on Wed 28th March. Tickets are available 
on ParentPay. I look forward to seeing you there. 

Rugby Tournament 
On Tuesday our  Y5/Y6 rugby team competed in the 
Greater Manchester School Games.   The event was 
held at Belle Vue, with a fantastic opening ceremony 
being held at the Etihad Stadium.  The children 
competed in six matches, winning five and drawing 1, 
taking them through to the final.   The final was an 
exciting match, where all the players demonstrated 
great skill and excellent sportsmanship.  
Unfortunately the match went to extra time, and the 
team were beaten by the golden try from the 
opposing team. 
As a school we are tremendously proud of the teams 
achievements.  The result places us as the second 
best team in Greater Manchester, out of 
approximately 400 schools who entered at the 
beginning of the year.  Well done Team Broadoak! 

After School Clubs - Summer Term 
Tonight you will be receiving a letter regarding the 
clubs available to your children for the Summer Term.  
As always, places can be secured via ParentPay. Could 
I also take this opportunity to remind parents to 
inform the school office in the instance of your child 
not attending a club. This will enable us to keep 
correct records and ensure that all children are 
accounted for and safe. 

Edstart Holiday Clubs 
Easter holiday clubs will be running at Broadoak 
throughout the Easter break.  Please visit the EdStart 
website to book places. 
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